
Hello Broad Street families. For your child's folder this week, we have the 
following information: 

•  Broad Street's Candy Drive will be on October 28th-November 8th. 
• On Friday, November 4th, we are having a Phillies Day, be sure to dress 

in all your favorite Phillies Gear or colors! 
• On November 8th, Lifetouch will be here for picture retakes. If your child 

will need their picture taken, please make sure to inform their teacher. If 
you would like the order form sent home, please contact the main 
office.  Attached you will find the Picture Day flyer with online ordering 
information. 

• Attached you will find a flyer for Girl Scouts of Southern New Jersey.  
• The Greenwich Township School District would like to celebrate our 

faculty and staff. You are invited to nominate a teacher or education 
services professional for recognition. Attached you will find more 
information along with a nomination form. Nominations are due on or 
before November 8, 2022. Thank you in advance for your contributions. 

• Just a reminder on November 9th, school is closed for a teacher in-service. 
School will be closed on November 10th and November 11th for NJEA 
Conventions.  

•  Just a reminder the marking period ends on November 8th and report 
cards will be finalized on November 17th.  

• Just a reminder parent conferences will be held on November 21st - 22nd. 
• Just a reminder that you can always find forms, policies and the latest 

information under the E-Folder tab at the following link:  Efolder - Broad 

Street Elementary School (greenwich.k12.nj.us)  Access to previous E-Folder 
messages can be found at   Thursday E-Folder Archives - Broad Street Elementary 

School (greenwich.k12.nj.us) 

We hope everyone has a wonderful weekend!  
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